
We are still rejoicing in the birth 
of our newest granddaughter, 
Jehosheba (Sheba), to Nathan and 
Keyla, 11 days ago.  We marvel at 
the Lord's kindness, giving an easy 
birth and grace to Nathan to 
deliver the baby himself, as the 
midwife was caught in traffic and 
did not arrive in time! 
 
We want to express once again, 
our deep thanks to you for your 
crucial role in the Lord's work 
here at Camp Berea and the 
surrounding areas. 
 
We are so keenly aware of our 
weaknesses, and know it is only 
through the Lord that we are 
enabled to do anything of value 
here, and we praise Him for His 

provision of strength, grace, and His wisdom, as well as His financial provision for 
us to be here through your faithful gifts.  Thank you from the bottom of our 
hearts. 
 
Please pray with us for the AMOR Divino outreach in the city of Maravatío 
February 18-23, where we will seek to deliver a gospel of John and/or gospel tract 
to all the homes and carry out evangelistic presentations in the parks each 
evening.  We have a team of 80-90 believers to help us.  We are asking the Lord to 
work beforehand in the lives of those who will hear and receive the material, so 
they might begin to hunger for the truth and for righteousness, and when we 
arrive, they might see that God is answering their longing, and may see that this 
message is from Him, not from us.   
 
In Christ's love, 
 
Ted and Priscilla Clark 
 


